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18 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Visiting Orchestra  

As we head into Autumn B our initial learning theme in Year 2 is Bears, and we will be asking the question 
‘Is Lima or London the best place for a bear?’ linking back to their previous learning about Paddington Bear 
in Year 1.  

As part of our English learning we will be reading the book ‘Bear and the Piano’.  In this book the bear 
heads off to the big city to play the piano in the orchestra. To bring this learning and this book to life we 
have arranged for the children to experience a music concert on Monday 06 November.  
 
Oakland’s School Band are going to perform for the children during the school day.  To make this as 
realistic as possible for the children we would like them to dress up in smart clothes as though attending 
a concert in a world-famous concert venue!   
 
We look forward to seeing them in their finery (although please ensure they will be warm and have shoes 
suitable for the playground) ready for the concert on Monday 06 November.   
 
If you have any queries, please speak to your child's class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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